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l\/Iorning-

We refer to your request dated 28 October 2020 requesting a copy of the briefing documents
relating to the open briefing on the Final Draft Wellington Regional Growth Framework held on
28 October 2020 at 6pm.

Please refer to the link below for a copy of these documents.

http://iportal.huttcity.govt.nz/Home/Search?
Tab=31&query=container:%5buri:%205527813

If you have any issues with our response or wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free
to contact me.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.

Kathryn Stannard

Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New Zealand
04 570 6942, M 027 4348 845, www.huttcity.govt.nz

IMPORTANT: The information contained in this e-mail message may be legally privileged or confidential. The
information is intended only for the recipient named in the e-mail message. If the reader of this e-mail message is not
the intended recipient, you are notified that any use, copying or distr bution of this e-mail message is prohibited. If you
have received this e-mail message in error, please notify the sender immediately. Thank you.

Sent: Wednesday, ctober :

To: Jo Miller
Subject: LGOIMA

Tena koe,

This is a request for information under the Local Government Official Information Act
1987.

A copy of the briefing documents relating to the following entry on



infocouncil:

Open briefing on the Final Draft Wellington Regional Growth Framework

Council Chambers, 6.00pm

Nga mibhi,





